
 

 

December, 2014 

Hello everyone, 

Well the turkey shoot has come & gone. We had a decent turnout on Saturday, 

Nov. 1st considering the weather, 20 shooters. The weather started bad and 

got worse. Very cold and wind gusts had to be 20 mph.  Neil top gun for the 

day and Ron took the Top gun yearly award (Sounds kind of fishy since he ran 

the shoot offs) just kidding. Sis won the 2013 Hall of Shame award. Well worth 

it, for one of Ken’s targets. We had our quilt raffle which Gary Bevard won. 

Neil determined the winner of the barrel which was Wayne Slaughter. Thank 

you, Sis and Neil for making and donating the two items. 

Hope everyone had a good Thanksgiving. 

Deer season has come and gone and the holidays are quickly approaching. Our 

next event is the annual meeting. The meeting date is Jan 10th at 11:00 AM at 

Centerburg’s clubhouse with a snow date of Jan 17th. (Mark your calendars) As 

in the past we will eat around 11:30 so come hungry and bring a covered dish. 

Cold cuts, soda and coffee will be provided. Meeting after lunch. If you are 

willing and able please bring any muzzleloading related items of interest for 

display. (A new project or something to show off.) Arrive early if you want, we 

will be setting up around 10:00. 

We are in dire need of some new trustees, so please seriously consider this. It 

just means you need to run a shoot during the year and attend a meeting or 

two. You’re welcome to call me at 614-863-5418 if you’re interested in one of 

the spots, or have your name nominated from the floor at the meeting. Also if 



you can, come ready to pay the club dues of $12. If interested, I believe 

Centerburg’s dues are still $65, seniors who turned 65 in 2013 and have been 

a Centerburg member for at least 10 years are $ 32.50.  

If weather and/or road conditions are too hazardous on the 10th, the make-up 

date is January 17th. If the weather looks questionable please feel free to 

contact me at 614-774-1380, Neil Eddington at 740-877-9909, Ken Netting at 

614-855-9471 or Colin Greene at 419-768-1428 for status.  

Neil will be hosting a seminar on barrel making at his place on Saturday, 

February 8th. We will let you know more at the meeting. We have several 

things to discuss at the meeting, so be ready to stick around a while. 

Attached or enclosed (depending on email or US mail) you will find next year’s 

shoot dates. Please remember the January meeting is the 10th with a snow 

date of the 17th. 

That's all for now, see you early January 10th. 

Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays to all, 

Rick  

 


